Representative Wendell &. Gilliard

House of Representatives
State of South Carolina
District No. 111- Charleston County
Committee: Medical, Military, Public and Municipal Affairs

January 15, 2016

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

This is a follow up to the September 25, 2015 letter requesting you to call an emergency meeting to
consider declaring South Carolina in a state of emergency regarding homelessness. Since, I have not
received a response by the end of last year I have scheduled an emergency meeting to address
homelessness in a roundtable setting. The roundtable discussion is scheduled for 11:00 a.m. Friday,
January 22, 2016 in the North Charleston City Hall on the third floor in the Rhett Conference Room.

I would like to invite you or a representative from your office to participate in the scheduled roundtable
discussion on homelessness. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Wendell G. Gilliard
S. C. House District 111

WGG/sfj

cc: Congressman Mark Sanford, United States Senator
Congressman Tim Scott, United States Senator
Mayor Keith Summey, City of North Charleston
Mayor John Tecklenburg, City of Charleston
Sheriff Al Cannon, Charleston County
Ms. Christy Hall, Transportation Secretary, SCDOT
Mr. Anthony Haro, Lowcountry Homeless coalition
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